
 
 
 
 

Parks and Recreation Department Board 
Tuesday, April 28, 2009 

Regular Meeting 
 
 
 

Item for Action 
 
 
Make a recommendation to City Council regarding the Waterfront Overlay Task Force 
Recommendations  
 
   

 
 

 
 
Board Member Chimenti moved to approve the draft ordinance regarding the Waterfront 
Overlay Task Force recommendations with a resolution that addresses that Planned Unit 
Development (PUD) and Planned Development Agreement (PDA) not supersede the 
reinstated Waterfront Overlay maximum height limits and the public accessible open 
space and parks be a high priority community benefit when bonus provisions are drafted, 
seconded by Board Member Rivera.  Motion carried 6-0.  
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